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Good day PSRIP colleagues,  
 
Children’s comprehension and critical thinking skills are constantly developing. Essentially, these 
skills are about how children experience the world, and how they understand and think about these 
experiences.   
 
This, week, we ask that you consider this in terms of the current lockdown. What do children see in 
the world around them, or on television? How do they experience and understand what they see?  
 
Find out what children have noticed and help them to name and understand these observations and 
experiences. This is an important step towards improved comprehension and critical thinking skills.  
 
Wishing you all good health, 
The NECT and DBE Team 
 


